

## Dear Parents,

Please see below for this week's notes and reminders:

•	Year 3&4 trip to Hampton Court - returning today at 3.30pm	

• Year 5&6 trip to Portsmouth - returning today at 4.30pm

Senior Trip - Slips and deposits MUST be retuned before FRIDAY 21<sup>st</sup> OCTOBER

 Celebration of Age - These were sent home a while ago yet only a handful have been returned. Please check your child's pockets and bags. Slips to be returned by Friday 14<sup>th</sup> October

 Twilight Delight - This event will have to be cancelled unless we have reply slips back by tomorrow Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> October

Biathlon - Slips posted in pockets to be returned TODAY please. SG and the team
will be departing at 8.10am Wednesday morning. Parents must refer to letter for
details of kit, lunch arrangements etc.

Primary Individual Photos Tomorrow - Smart winter uniform required (cords, kilts).
 Please let Nicole know today if you require siblings photographed together.

Re-take of January & June Calendar Photographs - Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> October

• Missing Ice Packs - Having just ordered yet another batch of ice packs for the Primary freezer, we are making a polite request for these to be returned to the freezer when your child has finished with them. During the school day, packs are always returned to the freezer but after school this is not always the case. Please help our cause and remind your children to return these items!

 Positive Discipline Workshops - New Dates released for Advanced Course and PD for Teenagers. See website for more information.

• Smart Camera Phones - Does anyone have an unused camera phone that may be used as a class phone (as an alternative to using our aging iPads)? Please contact Serena directly if you do ☺ serenagunn@meadowbrookmontessori.org.uk

**Year 3/4** 

Year 5/6

Years 3-6

**PRIMARY** 

Years 3-6

Biathlon Attendees

ALL

ALL

PRIMARY

ALL

, , , \_ \_









Online French Accounts Set Up - Key Stage 2 children are in the process of having accounts set up for an online learning portal to support their French language study. Please ask your children (following their lesson on Wednesday) for more information and encourage them to play the various games available to them via this new cloud based system. See <a href="https://www.duolingo.com">www.duolingo.com</a>

Year 3-6

Swimming – If you haven't already given us your feedback regarding this, please do
so by return so that we may take your views into consideration when making our
decision.

ALL

